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Final Webinar of the Fall/Winter 2022 Series
Look for more webinars in the spring!

You may register for the program using the link below or by going to the event listing at newtonconservators.org.  
You will receive an email confirmation after you have registered.

Thursday, January 12 ... Reading the Stories Told by Animal Tracks and 
Signs
Many animals are secretive, avoiding people and finding food at night. Snow and mud provide a 
canvas for these animals’ tracks and enable us to see who has been out and, often, what they were 
doing. Join Newton Conservators’ Barbara Bates to learn what tracks and animal signs you can 
find in Newton’s open spaces as well as in your own back yard.

Barbara is a teacher, naturalist and Newton Conservators’ board member.

Sign up: https://bit.ly/3pneHPC
Squirrel tracks in deep snow
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Support the Newton Conservators  
through your IRA

Individuals 70½ and older can make a tax-free gift to the Newton Conservators 

directly from their IRA. Please consider a gift to the Conservators from your 

2022 or 2023 IRA distributions. The benefits to you include the reduction in 

income subject to tax, even if you don’t itemize, and the amount donated counts 

toward the Required Minimum Distribution (RMD).

The benefits to the Conservators are immense and allow for us to continue to 

help preserve open space in Newton. Ask your IRA holder for a simple transfer 

letter or form. The Newton Conservators is a recognized 501(c)(3) organization.

     — Thank you.  
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